
Subject: update 

Date sent: 2nd June 2020, 1:10pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear All, 
  
The soft return for Year 6 has got off to a really good start this week as 
has splitting the key worker identified group into three bubbles. It is so 
lovely to hear the sound of more children around the school building 
again. 
  
Later today I will be sending an email to the nursery parents with a 
view to the soft reopening of our nursery next week. This survey will 
need to be returned to the parentforum@gbpa.org.uk email by 5pm on 
Wednesday 3rd June and we will confirm the allocated places on 
Thursday 4th June. Other year groups will follow as our risk 
assessments and staffing permit. 
  
Please find a link below for the DFE document 'What parents and 

carers need to know about schools and other education settings 
during the coronavirus outbreak'. This document was updated on 1st 
June 2020 
  
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-
settings-information-for-parents-and-carers?utm_source=7be2ad88-
13fc-4aad-b39d-
36545b596d17&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-
notifications&utm_content=immediate 
  
I will be in touch again soon. 
  
Sarah Evans 
Headteacher 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  

 


